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Commander Donald M. Hernon
Naval Air Force
U. S. Atlantic Fleet
Naval Air Station
Norfolk, Virginia 23511
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Dear Commander Hernon:

On behalf of Commissioner Bradford, Harold Denton, and myself,
I want to thank you for all your efforts in arranging our very -

informative and enjoyable tour of the FLYING FISH and cruise
on the NIMITZ last March 25-26. I hope you will understand
that the events from March 28 on, involving the Three Mile
Island accident, have so commanded our attention that we are
quite tardy in expressing our appreciation.

I do want to assure you that every member of the group really
appreciated the opportunity to observe first hand the important
application of nuc. lear propulsion to military vessels. The
impression we formed will be useful in our future nuclear safetyconsidera tions .
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Mincerely,
y ,
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losephM.Hendrie [.;

Chairman [

cc: ADM H. G. Rickover
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